
April 1, 2024 

To Whom It May Co11cem, 

It is with pleasure tl1at I write tl1is letter of reference for Ryan Zollman. I have known Ryan 

for a number of years ai1d can say that l1e is a man of great integrity and honesty. The 

Adams County sheriff's office has se_en many changes in my 25 plus years of residency here, 

and Ryan l1as been here making some of tl1e best of those. Ryan has experience and ties to 

the community that make him invaluable to the county. He has seen us through some of the 

toughest challe11ges in recent history ai1d I believe he will continue to lead us into the future. 

I have a great deal of confidence in Ryan and can say that·I fully support him for reelection 

as Adams County sheriff. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn Stanford 
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